
Dear Sir

Lot ne acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of January 7th, to which was attached 
a copy of a Resolution passed by the Executive 
Committee of the KoGill Graduates' Society. I 
shall be very pleased to place this before the 
Board of Governors at the next meeting, and in the 
meantime I can give you the assurance that I shall 
add to the Building Committee one of those Governors 
elected by the Graduates as their representative.

May I t 1 so tell you th<t the 
Board of Governors are not In the habit of acting 
in any hasty way with reference to a building 
programme, and there is always plenty of opportunity 
for the Graduates* representatives on the Board of 
Governors to make themselves heard and to impress 
upon the Governors the views of the graduate body.

W. D. McLennan, Esq 
Executive Secretary,
The Graduates' Society, 
KoG111 University.
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Yours faithfully.

January 8th, 1927. \
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